‘March 18, 1976

The Reverend Arsen Barsamian
Pastor

St. James Armenian Church
834 Pepper Avenue

Richmond, Virginia 23226

Dear Father Arsen:

We have received the 3100 check for the
ranewal of Mr. Jack Tootelian's St. Vartan
Stewardship for the year 1976.

According to our reccrds, the Richmond parish
has three Stewards, all of whom were enrolled
in the program in the year 1975. However,
you have been credited with only one Steward-
ship for 1976. This credit was given vour
parish with Mr. Tootelian's renewal. Mr.
Soghoian's Stewardship renewal payment is

due this month and a letter was sent to him
in this regard. Dr. Guzelian's Stewardship
renaeawal is not due until December 1976.

Would vyou please send us khe home address of
Yervant Soghoian for our records. Thank von.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director
vb



